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Shishda Haws

March Update
Weather has been a big factor in groundwork progress at the Shishda Haws site.  We 
saw lots and lots of rain which forced a slight change of focus to dewatering the site 
instead of excavation.  That system is now installed and drying things out nicely.  
Excavation and compaction can now move forward.  

Vibratory Rolling Impacts
Monday,  March 11th through Thursday, March 13th, this work will require use of a 
vibratory compaction roller.  This will cause vibration to the surrounding buildings.  
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Ko-Kwel Wellness Center Main Parking Lot Entrance Closure

New utility connections are being installed for power, water, sewer, electrical, and 
internet.  The first of these connections is the water and sewer lines.  The 
construction for these will begin in early April.  You will see trenching, pipe 
installation, and asphalt patching.  

On April 9th, this work will extend across the Ko-Kwel Wellness Center main parking 
lot entrance causing a closure (outlined above). The entrance will reopen on April 
13th.  The asphalt will be cut, the trench excavated, the pipe installed.  The trench will

Learn more

then be filled, recompacted, and covered with a temporary 
trench-plate (those big metal plates you sometimes see in road 
construction) in place until an asphalt patch can be completed.  

Please use an alternate entrance during this time and always, 
please use caution near the construction area.  


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

